
CANCELED 
NOTICE OF THE GOVERNING BOARD  

OF THE FLAGSTAFF UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NUMBER ONE 

 

 

Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Governing Board 

and to the general public that members of the Flagstaff Unified School District’s Governing 

Board and Administration will hold a Worksession on Monday January 23, 2017 from 4:00 – 

8:00 pm at the District Administrative Center, 3285 E. Sparrow Avenue, Flagstaff, Arizona. 

 
 

WORKSESSION 

 

1. The purpose of the Worksession is for the Board Members and Administration to meet for 

team building and strategic planning. The topics discussed at this Worksession will be: 

 

a) Statement of Mission, Vision, Values and Goals 

b) 2017-18 Budget 

 

 

 

No final action will be taken on the above agenda items during the Worksession. 

 

 

Dated this 18th day of January 2017 

 

 

Flagstaff Unified School District #1 Governing Board 

    

 
David J. Dirksen 

Superintendent of Schools 


